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March 10, 2013

Honorable Chair Representative Chris Garrett, Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks, Vice-Chair 
Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer, Representative 
Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and Representative Michael 
Dembrow,

I support HB 3344.

This bill provides an additional observation opportunity of the voter rolls by giving citizens access to 
lists of challenged ballots. This is consistent with principles of sunshine laws which is important for the 
confidence of our election process. 

The voter rolls are the foundation of our election. If they are not accurate no one can have confidence 
that their vote was not diluted by fraudulent ballots. 

Thank you for consideration of my comments.

Respectfully,
Janice Dysinger


